
Circular 

 

Reference : Contest for coining a name for One IAAD One System 

application. 

A total of 310 entries were received. None of the entries were found 

suitable and hence the evaluation committee proposed to retain the 

name as OIOS.  

We thank all the participants for their effort. 

 

 

(Sreeraj Ashok) 

 Dy. Director (Information Systems)  

Office of The Comptroller and Auditor General of India 


